City Council Special Meeting
July 11, 2022

City Council met in person for a special session on Monday July 11, 2022, in Lock Haven,
Pennsylvania. The meeting was called to order at 5:30 PM by Vice-President Steve Stevenson
who opened the meeting with a moment of silence followed by the Pledge of Allegiance.

Roll was called and present were Council Members Douglas Byerly, Richard Conklin,
Barbara Masorti, Steve Stevenson, Jeffrey Brinker, Richard Morris, and Mayor Joel Long, with
Dr. Brinker attending via Zoom Conference Call.

Also, 1n attendance was City Manager Gregory Wilson, Director of Community Life Kasey
Campbell, Director of Public Works Anthony Stopper, and City Planner and Development
Coordinator Abigail Roberts.

Guest in attendance were Sel Edor and Jim Echard from BAI Group.

Representatives from BAI Group made a presentation to Council highlighting their company’s
response to the Request for Proposal issued by the city for solar installation for the benefit of the
wastewater treatment plant. Council was given the opportunity to ask questions.

The meeting was adjourned at 6:28 p.m.



